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Christmas without borders

Just like last year, we want to see more foreigners among us during the upcoming
Christmas period. We would like them to learn more about our tradition of meetings
during this period. We are pleased that more and more students from outside the
country are present in our city.

I invite you to a Christmas meeting with foreign students - 10 December 2019
(Tuesday), Opole, 1a Drzymaly Street (Faculty of Theology, UO), from 14:00 to 16:00.

At the same time, [ encourage you to join the initiative to invite foreigners to your
Christmas Eve table, where we usually leave a free place. Let's fill them with a person
who may be lonely at that time. Just fill in the form at

http:/ /wigiliabezgranic.com/ zgloszenie-rodziny /

With best regards

Christmas 2019




